
From:                                             North Mymms Parish Council <clerk@northmymms.org>
Sent:                                               16 August 2018 09:05
To:                                                  Planning
Subject:                                         Planning Applications - Various
 
Importance:                                 High
 

WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra vigilant when opening

attachments or clicking links. 
.
Dear Planning Department,
It has come to my notice this morning that a number of applications considered by North Mymms Parish
Council have not been submitted to WHBC Planning Department according to the deadline given in the
notification letter.
This is an over sight on my part for which I do apologise.
Please would it be possible for the following comments be uploaded onto your system and considered as part
of the planning process?
I look forward to hearing from you.
 

 

4.     Ref: 6/2018/1603/HOUSE at 78 Bell Lane, Brookmans Park. Erection of a front garage extension with

pitched roof for Mr J Demetriou.
NMPC: North Mymms Parish Council comment that this application must comply with Green Belt
policies.



 
Kind Regards
Sue
 
 

 
 
Sue Chudleigh
Clerk
Address: 1a Bushwood Close
Welham Green Hertfordshire AL9 7YZ
Tel: 01707268418
Email clerk@northmymms.org
 


